Species at Risk Fieldworker: Wildcat/Ponhook/Medway

The Kespukwitk Species at Risk program is looking for a fieldworker for the
Wildcat/Ponhook areas with possible assistance to colleagues along the Medway in the
region.

Seasonal/term employment:
$13.5/hour for 34 hours/week
14 weeks between July — October, 2017

The duties of the job include, but are not limited to:

e Monitoring sites for the Eastern Ribbonsnake

¢ Assisting biologists looking for Eastern Ribbonsnakes and Blanding’s Turtles
e Surveying reserve lands for turtles, rare plants, and birds

e Survey and document community members’ rare species sightings

Requirements:

e Good knowledge and experience in the specific landscapes of the
Wildcat/Ponhook region

¢ Ability to identify various plants/trees and animals
¢ Willing to learn new fieldwork and species identification techniques
¢ Work well independently and in a team

e Able to work long days in various weather conditions and possibly walk long
distances through difficult terrain

e Valid drivers’ license and access to a vehicle

To apply:

Please send or deliver your resume and a cover letter outlining your interest in this
position in a sealed envelope to:

shalan joudry, Species At Risk Project Manager by 3:30pm August 8th, 2017 to
the Wildcat Community Hall for Acadia First Nation

Or e-mail it to: |macdougall @acadiaband.ca



